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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

 
1st March 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
World Book Day 2021 
 
Since we cannot be together in our normal way this year we are going to do something different. Our 
World Book Day challenge is to design a potato book character. Use a potato and be as creative as you 
like to turn it into a book character of your choice.  You may use any materials you like.  Use whatever 
you have at home.  If you prefer, you can make a poster of your favourite character instead. Further 
information and design ideas can be found on your class web page.  
 
Your class teachers will be in touch of when you will come together with your class to share your potato 
creations. Children who are currently in school (excluding maple) will be making their potatoes in class, 
though your child may have a go at creating one at home too, if they wish. 
  
Each class page will also display the bingo grid of ‘book-tasic’ activities to complete throughout the week. 
Please upload any photos of you completing these activities to our school Twitter, or email your class 
teacher. I look forward to seeing how many you can complete! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Haynes  
Holly Berries Class Teacher 
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